
 

 

Dear Glenolden School Families,       

 

Welcome back to this unique start of the school year! The 

helping team would like to take a minute to introduce ourselves 

and explain some of our roles.  

 

The helping team consists of: Amy Miller, School Social Worker; Nicole Cronin Scho0l Counselor; and 

Alex Harne School Psychologist.  Some of the ways we may work with your children are individual 

counseling, small group counseling, and classroom-based counseling. 

 

Students are welcome to request to meet with us. Students may come to our offices to talk about 

things that impact their learning at school such as friendships, study skills, and self-esteem. Students 

can feel free to discuss what worries them and ask questions.  

 

If it is decided that your child would benefit from meeting with one of us on a regular basis for a set 

number of weeks or participating in a group topic, we will send home a permission slip allowing you 

the option to have your child participate or decline the offer.  

 

We would like to continue being a resource for your child throughout the school year. Our goal is to 

help your child be successful both academically and socially. 

 

Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns throughout the school year. We are 

looking forward to working together with you and your child! 

 

Amy.miller@interborosd.org Ext 5240 

Nicole.cronin@interborosd.org Ext 5226 

Alexander.harne@interborosd.org Ext 5233 

 

Interboro Community Resources: 

https://sites.google.com/interborosd.org/communityresources/home?authuser=0 

 

Schoology Helping Team Access Code: 7QGJ-K6VM-78ZHC 
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